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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL BOAT OWNERS 

THURSDAY 14th - SUNDAY 17th AUGUST 

GUIDELINE FLYING TIMES THIS YEAR ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

THURSDAY AUGUST 14th     13:15 – 16:00 

FRIDAY AUGUST 15th       13:15 - 17:00 

SATURDAY AUGUST 16th     13:00 – 17:00 

SUNDAY AUGUST 17th     13:00 – 17:00 

 

THE FLIGHT DISPLAY LINE WILL BE MARKED FROM THE PIER TO HOLYWELL WITH A LINE OF ALTERNATE 

BLACK AND ORANGE BUOYS.  SEAWARD OF THIS WILL BE 7 x SPHERICAL YELLOW BUOYS. ALL CRAFT 

ARE REQUIRED TO STAY AT LEAST 50 METRES OUTSIDE OF THIS SAFETY LINE. 

THE FLYING OF DRONES IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN DURING THE AIRSHOW.  ANY INFRINGEMENT WILL 

RESULT IN SUSPENSION OF FLYING AND BE SUBJECT TO PROSECUTION BY THE CAA. 

A SAFETY BOAT MAGIC WILL PATROL THE BUOYED AREA AND WILL BE ON CHANNEL 73 FOR INTERSHIP 

COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION.  

All vessels within the limits of the harbour are required to maintain a listing watch on VHF CH17 for lock and 

bridge control. All mariners are reminded to passage plan accordingly. Tide times and likely top up times are 

available from the Harbour Office.  

AIRBOURNE EVENT CONTROL TEL: 01323 415402  OR 01323 415403 

Mariners may contact  

‘SOVEREIGN HARBOUR’  
On VHF Channel 17 for advice  

This notice to remain in force until 19:00 17/08/2025 

 
  

The Harbour Office can be contacted (24hrs) 

VHF Ch.17, by telephone (01323 470099) or via email at 

eastbourne@premiermarinas.com 

 

 

Issued by: D. Heckford, Harbour Master  

Issued: 12:00 13/08/2025 


